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Co-chairs Frederick and Levy, members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in strong support of SB 5520, a bill that would provide biennial funding for 

the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ).  The DEQ's work to restore, 

maintain and enhance the quality of Oregon's air, land and water is of utmost 

importance right now, as the federal government attempts to dismantle all programs 

that can help us in our time of climate crisis.  Oregon must remain a leader in 

addressing climate goals, ensuring healthy, resilient communities , and supporting 

clean energy job growth. 

 

Thank you for your hard work. 

 

Laurie Moses 

3870 Ferry Street 

Eugene 


